
From: Michael Kneiser
To: Buka, Stephanie
Subject: Friends of Harrison Hills resignation
Date: Saturday, July 23, 2016 11:13:24 AM

Hi Stephanie, 

Unfortunately, at this time I must resign from my post on the Council of Friends of Harrison
Hills.  My new work schedule does not allow Saturdays off which makes attending meetings
and many events impossible.

Regretfully,

Mike 

Mike Kneiser  / 412-252-2636 / kneiser@gmail.com / 
Please pardon typos,  I'm mobile
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